
GREATER GRANVILLE 

16625 S Desert Foothills Pkwy 
Phoenix, AZ 85048 
Ph: 480.759.4945 
Fax: 480.759.8683 

GreaterGranville@WeAreVision.com 

Next Meeting: 

March 28, 2022 

Meetings are currently being held 
via Zoom at 6pm. All owners are 

welcome to join the virtual 
meetings. For updated meeting 

schedules and login       
information, visit the community 

website at WeAreVision.com. 

 An executive session will follow the 
open session. The executive session 

shall be a closed meeting pursuant to 
ARS §33-1248/33-1804(A)(3) and (5).  

ANNUAL MEETING REMINDER 
The annual meeting will be held March 28th, 2022. Please be 
on the lookout for your ballot in the mail. Please take a moment 
to fill out your ballot and return to Vision Community 
Management in the pre-addressed, postage-paid, pink envelope.  

POOL GATE 
Due to the pool gate access changing, the previous pool cards 
will no longer be active. In order to expedite the process, 
homeowners or the authorized agent on file must complete the 
request form that was sent to all owners and return to Vision 
Community Management by Friday, March 25, 2022. Owners 
will receive one for free and if you wish to get additional fobs, 
each additional fob will be $25.00. If you have any questions 
please contact GreaterGranville@WeAreVision.com.  

PETS 
Residents, we would like to remind you that the leash law 
and pet waste pickup are enforced at Greater Granville. An 
immediate fine will be assessed.  This is the law for health and 
safety reasons. Please make sure to use a leash when out with 
your pet (handler must be able to control pet) and please 
make sure to  pick up after pets.   

VEHICLES 
Residents, please remember that Greater Granville is private 
property and vehicles that are not properly running and are 
not currently registered are not permitted to be left and stored 
there. Please make sure that your vehicle has updated 
registration and is not parked hanging over any sidewalks or 
curbs. Those vehicles will be towed.  

PAYMENT OPTIONS 
There are several payment options available for your 
assessments.  

•  Mail in a check or money order to PO Box 65422, Phoenix,
AZ 85082. List your account number in the memo area and
make payable to GRT.

•  Pay with a credit card or echeck by logging on to
www.wearevision.com. Keep your statement handy to enter
your account number on the proper screen.

•Sign up for auto-pay. The form to enroll is available on the
community
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